
TOWN OF DEERING 

Town Administration 

762 Deering Center Road 
Deering, NH  03244 

 

Public Hearing Notice 
Thursday, January 6th, 2022 

7:00PM 
 

Notice is hereby given in accordance with RSA147:10 that the Deering Board of Selectman 
will hold a public hearing for a Watershed Protection District Septic Tank Regulation on 
Thursday January 6th, 2022 at 7:00PM. The meeting will be located at 762 Deering Center 
Road during the regular meeting of the board. If you have any questions about the public 
hearing please reach out to the Town Administrator or visit  
https://www.deering.nh.us/sites/g/files/vyhlif3006/f/uploads/accepted_changes_ 
deering_septic_health_regulation.pdf 
 

PURPOSE AND INTENT 

The purpose is to protect water quality in the Town of Deering while providing for the 
public health, safety, and general welfare of the citizens of Town. The intent is to ensure 
that all septic tanks in the Watershed Protection District are pumped on a regular basis and 
properly maintained by property owners. The Town of Deering Health Officer has 
proposed this Regulation, pursuant to N.H. RSA 147:1, from which the Deering Select 
Board has approved of same with said Regulation being on record with the Deering Town 
Clerk, a copy being printed in a newspaper of general circulation within the Town of 
Deering and the posting of this regulation in 2 (or more) public places within the 
municipality. 
 

 


